
PORTSTEWART PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s hard to believe that another school year has passed, we would like to take this opportunity update you 
on our year. 

INCOME AND EXPENDITURE 2018/19 

In total this academic year we have raised £10,163.03 thanks to your support, donations and attendance at 
our events.  This has been added to the funds we already have and enabled us to provide the school with: 

 25 iPads and covers 
 Benches and planters for the Queenora entrance 
 New chairs for the ICT Suite 
 New reading schemes 
 Play equipment for nursery 

SUMMER FAIR 

Our most successful event this year was our Summer fair. Despite the cold wind on the night everyone had 
a fantastic time and we raised a staggering ………..........  £5,132.92. 

For those who helped us – THANK YOU! We are so so so grateful, we simply could not have done it without 
you – Governors, Teachers, Parents & Grandparents – you are all amazing!  We must also thank Lynas, 
Event-Tents and Tesco for their donations along with all the local businesses who donated raffle prizes. 

PTA NEEDS YOU 

If you would like to join the committee or just help with the planning or running of events, please let us 
know.  Our AGM will be held in October, so please come along its great fun and very rewarding.  We would 
love to be able to raise more funds to help the school next year and can only do this with extra help. 

THANK YOU 

Finally, on behalf of the PTA and parents of the school we would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr 
Millar for his hard work and commitment over the years.  We wish you a happy and healthy retirement, 
enjoy a well-earned rest! 

 

We hope you all have a fantastic summer and will see you next term. 

Portstewart Primary PTA 


